
Monday 6th May - Bank Holiday

Saturday 18th May - Pudsey Carnival.
Can you help? Register your interest

with the school office.

Friday 24th May - Class Photos

SOUTHROYD

CABIN FEVER! HIGHLIGHTS

WOW - WALKERS

Opening soon.....

Next week we begin our
involvement in the WOW - Walking
to School Challenge. 

Find out more about the projects
and how you can take part!

KEY DATES
The school site has undergone some amazing
changes since the last edition. 

Parents are invited to join us with a grand opening and
a chance to take part in our own Dance Spectacular
with their children on: 

Tuesday, April 30th at 2:30pm.

Details being mailed out!

NURTURING ACTIVE CITIZENS

FRIDAY
APRIL 19th

2024



WALK TO SCHOOL CHALLENGE

“

XXXXX

Get involved!
As part of our work on the CAS (Creating Active

Schools) framework, we are taking part in the national

“WOW Walk to School Challenge.”

Wow Ambassadors at school will be involved in

promoting walking, cycling and scooting - and ways to

get active on the journeys to and from school.

This is not only a benefit to our heath, but a positive

step towards being kinder to our planet.



Vinnie - I loved looking for

different animals in the forest.

Freya - I was so happy when we

saw the Gruffalo.

Scarlet - I liked singing along and

throwing pretend frogs into the

water!

Ella - I loved our teddy bear

picnic!

Oliver - It was ace. I liked helping

the big grey mouse in the forest.

LINEHAM
FARM

TEDDY BEAR’S PICNIC

Children in reception were treated to an Explorer’s Event at Lineham

Farm this week.They played games like “frogs on logs” and sang songs,

before being led by the big grey mouse, from the Gruffalo, through the

forest to look for clues and other animals.



CABIN SITE VISIT

Some of our Y4 school councillors and eco-monitors

visited the ModCon construction site to visit our new

cabin.

“I’m so impressed how far its come along in just 7

weeks,” said Georgie, a keen member of Eco-Club.

Macey from Y4 said, “I was amazed that each

shipping container has a name plate so that we can

identify where it has been in the world"

“I was blown away by the size and how it will be fitted

into our old site”, added Emre.

“Such a large extra space will make a big difference

to our school. I'm looking forward to seeing the living

wall when its completed,” said Jude.

XXXXXXr.

SCHOOL COUNCIL

SEAL OF APPROVAL



... AND THEN

Over the Easter holidays, cranes lifted the

individual shipping containers onto site and

lowered them into position.CONTAINERS ON SITE

Since arriving on site, a team of busy workers

have begun to transform the re-purposed

shipping containers into 



Although the Cabin isn’t quite ready for use, parents are invited to

come and join us for the official opening on Tuesday 30th April, at

2:30-3:15.

Come and join in with the

Dance Spectacular, prepared

as part of the Leeds Rhinos

Dance Spectacular event.

Everyone at Southroyd will be

taking part, as part of our

active schools (CAS

framework)

Parents are invited to join too,

and can even attend an extra

dance tuition lesson with Mrs

Hargreaves on Wednesday

24th April at 2-3pm.

Biscuits will be provided!

Join the dance



From the start of the new academic year in September,
Leeds City Council catering charges will be increasing.
The dinner charges will be as follows:

Nursery Dinners:    £2.58 per meal
KS2 Dinners:          £2.75 per meal

Year 5 have been doing WOW science

this week where we have investigated

how different materials burn. I have

attached some pictures.

 

This week Year 5 have been

investigating how different materials

burn in their science lessons. We were

very shocked when we realised that

some materials melt when you burn

them!
We have a new school crossing patrol attendant in

Fartown Road. His name is Martin Whitaker.

Meet Martin!

SCHOOL DINNER CHARGES
UPDATE

Year 3 had a fantastic time at Pudsey Parish Church in the

last week of our Spring term. They learnt all about the Easter

story through drama and activities. After lunch, there was a

trip to the park to participate in some science learning on

seed dispersal. Isaac commented "I love this day!

Y3 CHURCH VISIT

WOW SCIENCE



EASTER BONNET PARADE

XXXX

Despite wind and rain, the Southroyd children wore their

amazing Easter bonnets with pride at the Easter Bonnet

Parade. Every imaginable variation of an Easter hat was

on display, with some showing great creativity and

ingenuity! 

Huge thanks to all our children and their families who

helped or took part in the event - as ever amazing

Southroyd active citizenship on display!

Reception

hanging

onto their

hats
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Calling all our wonderful parents

and carers to help with simple

repairing, building and general TLC

in and around Nursery and School.

Can you spare any time on Saturday

11th May, between 9.30am –

2.30pm

Contact the office to let us know if you can help! Refreshments provided. Y3 EASTER
RAFFLE

Over the past few weeks, the children in Year 3

have been collecting money for their Easter

raffle. In total, we have raised £160! So thank you

all very much. We had five winners and three

runners up prizes. These prizes have already

been delivered and handed out.

Great news for the lucky winners and another

part of our school’s wider Enterprise learning.



RECEPTION LIFE CYCLES

LEARNING ABOUT

CATERPILLARS

Reception were introduced to their class set of

caterpillars this week! They began by putting tiny

caterpillars in pots with their special food - then they

were amazed to see how these hungry caterpillars had

even changed over night! 

We will find out what happens as the class caterpillars

eat their way through the coming days!








